§%) Atrium Health

Dear Valued Patient,

If you landed here, there’s a good chance you're following your doctor from Holston Medical
Group (HMG). We're so grateful you want to come to our new practice!

When we made the decision to leave HMG and form our own practice, we only had one thing
in mind: you.

We knew this move would help us provide better, more personal care. But like any change,
especially those that happen quickly, we knew it would take time to figure it all out. Thank you for
sticking with us through the changes. We think you're really going to like visiting One Health
Family Medicine and One Health OB/GYN. You'll get the same care you expect, from the
doctors you know and trust — only now, we’re part of Atrium Health, a world-class health system.

In addition to the services you’ll get in our offices, you'll have easy access to care recognized by
U.S. News & World Report, including award-winning hospitals and pediatric care. Our offices
also practice the COVID-Safe care you'll find across all Atrium Health locations — these are extra
steps taken to keep you confident and comfortable each time you visit. All those reasons and more
are why we chose Atrium Health as our place of work, and your healthcare home.

Thank you again — from the bottom of our hearts — for trusting us with your health. Our
commitment to you never waivers, and we look forward to continuing your care.

Sincerely,
One Health Family Medicine and One Health OB/GYN
Former Holston Medical Group (HMG) doctors



